
Hi all, we hope you had a Merry Christmas and a Hap-

py New Year, and we hope you had an amazing holi-

day break! Mural update: Marc Craig’s (street artist) 

progress on the mural can be seen here. Take a look 

for yourself on the corner of Alfred Salter Primary 

School. In Year 6 Lea class visited the Dulwich Picture 

Gallery as they had been given an opportunity to par-

ticipate in a project called ‘Marc Makers’ which has 

been developed to support year six students in their 

final year of Primary School as they start to think 

about the transition to Secondary School. 

In Year 5, students have been looking and recognising 

at the different features of houses and they have also 

been drawing different types of houses. In addition, 

they have been making another page of the pop-art 

books that you may of remembered from a few months 

ago, they have made various stories like A Christmas 

Carol (Scrooge) , The Whipping Boy ( a book they 

have been learning about) and the famous Nursery 
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This week, in Year 1 they have been creating various 

drawings of animals. They was someone who’s draw-

ing we wanted to share with you since it was out-

standing: Nikita from Whale Class and this is how he 

created the dinosaur ‘First, I used a circle for the eye. 

Then, I did his mouth, with sharp teeth. Then, I did 

the body, then the spikes, then I did the arms, and the 

legs the spikes and the tail. He has got sharp pointy 

claws’  

Friday 13th January 2023       Issue 5 

Marc Craig’s Mural Progress 
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Drawings 

Year 6 Signature Tags 

In Year 6, aside from visiting the Dulwich Pic-

ture Gallery have been creating tags, which is a 

stylized signature of your name. 

 




